RESUME DIGEST
HCR 135 2024 Regular Session Carlson

Requests the division of administration, office of technology services, and the Legislative
Budgetary Control Council to each independently study the current status of the three oldest
and the three most expensive information technology systems used by agencies under their
purview to determine the risks posed by continued use of such technology, the costs of
continued operation of any such outdated or ineffective information technology, and options
and concerns regarding transition to new technology systems including cloud-based services,
and to report their findings and recommendations to the legislature by Jan. 1, 2025.



